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     COVID-19 SPECIAL NOTICE (2)  
 

 
 

Reference is made to the communication(Notice 7/20) of this morning wherein it was stated that 
further communication will be issued when clarity on matters is received. 
 
May we request for people not to be so quick to judge or too quick to criticise, that the HOA is trying 
its absolute best to conform exactly to government instructions, that’s the South African Government 
NOT the government of other countries. These instructions are coming out rapidly and are often 
contradictory as Government Ministers wrestle with the speed that they are being required to make 
such decisions and communicate actions. Please be patient and tolerant as we are facing an 
unprecedented crisis and are doing our best to navigate through it.  
 
Please note that the restriction on running, cycling, walking or walking of dogs was in line with the 
restrictions as set out in the written communications received.  Following this, the Minister of Health 
has stated on national television that jogging/walking dogs will be allowed so long as the social 
distancing guidelines are followed.  We take note of his statement and will be guided accordingly.  
We are awaiting official notification expected to be released later today.  The situation is developing 
rapidly, with changes and amendments by the hour. 
 
The HOA cannot react to each verbal communique over the next three weeks, except to say that we 
encourage all people in residence on Arabella to act in the spirit of the lockdown and what is meant 
to achieve, which is a fundamental disruption in the chain of transmission.   
 
 
Geoff Anderson and Dirk Uys 

 
 
 
 
 

“Together we will make a difference” 
 

 
 

 


